There will NOT be a chip on the back your bib number, but two chips

which you are asked to pin either to your shorts or the bottom of your vest

as shown below. Please make sure that they are able to hang and move
freely.
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THESE ARE RE-USABLE so please make sure you return them in the basket
provided near the exit gate. Please do not pin the tags back into pairs.



